
 Meet your teacher! 
 Bumblebees! I am super excited to be one of 

your teachers next year. Having seen you all 
around school for years, I already know lots of 
your faces but can’t wait to get to know you 
better. 
 
 

In your new classroom… 
Your classroom will feel quite similar to your Year 3 one, 
which should feel quite comforting. We have a writing, 
maths and class board as well as our book corner where we 
can find our Canon of Literature. We have front facing 
tables, with our Y3/4 spellings stuck on so we can make 
sure we are spelling them correctly in our writing. At the 
back of the classroom, we have our sink area, class books 
and drawers. 

About me 
I have been teaching since 2019 and have previously taught 
Years 1-3. This will be my second year in Year 4 – it really is 
a great year and I hope you’ll love it as much as I do. 
 
On my days off, I enjoy spending time with my toddler and 
husband to be as well as our family and friends. If I have 
time to myself, I love reading with a cup of tea and some 
biscuits (but this doesn’t happen very often!) My favourite 
place to be is by the sea – in another life I’d love to live by 
the beach.  
 

In Year Four, we have some exciting enquiry topics, such as the 
Romans and WW2, as well as some great books to get our teeth 
into. We will also be becoming absolute whizzes at our times 
tables! 
 
 


